Google Inc. 1600 Amphitheatre Parkway Mountain View, CA 94043



Main 650 253.0000 Fax 650 253.0001 www.google.com

April 29, 2014

Mayor Chris Clark Mountain View City Council 500 Castro Street Mountain View, CA 94041

RE: Google Support for Bike/Pedestrian Safety Projects

Dear Mayor Clark:

Thank you for your continued leadership in promoting bicycle and pedestrian safety in Mountain View, which are critically important to our community. Following on Google's \$500,000 contribution last year to support the City's priority bike/pedestrian safety projects, we would like to further demonstrate our commitment this year to help fund and expand bike safety programs.

We are offering the City a 3-year funding commitment of \$350,000 per year, starting on July 1, 2014. Based on discussions with staff, we believe this contribution will be most effective if the funds can be used at the City of Mountain View's discretion to apply towards either capital projects or personnel funding in support of increased bike safety programs.

We hope you will accept our offer to partner with the City and leverage private sector support to help fund these important projects. We look forward to continuing a positive working relationship with the City of Mountain View.

Sincerely,

David Radcliffe

Vice President, Real Estate and Workplace Services

Google, Inc.